Kelly Stienwand

From: |

Sent: February 2, 2018 9:44 AM
To: bylaw mailbox
Subject: Speed on 48th Street.

To Whom it may Concern,

| am a resident in Okotoks Ranchers Rise, my name is —I, along with many others, are
extremely concerned with the current speed limit of 80kms/hr on 48th Street.

Unfortunately people are not doing 80kms/hr... it's 100 or 120 kms/hr for the most part. | feel like we back a
freeway. Please understand the major safety concerns we as residents have, for one, people are not doing
80kms/hr , they are going much faster. Secondly, even at 80 kms/hr, we have a chain link fence separating us
& our children playing in the backyard from a car flying along. If they were to go off the road or have an
accident our kids out back would not stand a chance.

Please take this concern that we as residents have, very seriously. It is just a matter of time before something
tragic happens.

Please let me know if | or any of our neighbours can do anything to make these changes happen quickly.

Thank you,

|
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